
15.12.23 
Good afternoon,  
 
I am emailing early to let you know that, brilliantly, we have just filled our marble jar meaning that 
on Tuesday morning we can enjoy a treat. Perfect timing!  The class have asked to watch a Christmas 
film together and I would love to share one of my favourites, Arthur Christmas.  I absolutely love this 
film and as an added bonus a chunk of the story is set nearby in Penryn! 
 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/movie-reviews/arthur-christmas 

 

Arthur Christmas Movie Review 
Fast-paced, funny holiday movie about the Christmas spirit. Read Common Sense Media's 

Arthur Christmas review, age rating, and parents guide. 

www.commonsensemedia.org 

 
Please let me know if you would rather your child didn't watch this film so I can make alternative 
arrangements in school. 

 
On Monday we will spend some time completing our maths unit as well as using our geography skills 
to create a map and key for a certain person to use when out on Christmas Eve! 

 

All that remains for me to say is a huge thank you to all of the children for making our first term 
together so brilliant. They are a great class and I am really enjoying teaching them. I look forward to 
continuing this in January. 

 

Over the holidays, please continue reading with your child every day. I will send number fact sheets 
home to help keep their fluency going into the new year. 

 
Thank you, have a fantastic Christmas. 

 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
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